
 

The Graduates & Students Group invites you to the 2010 

Bridges Technical Meeting  
Selected thoughts on the development of  
Suspension Bridges  
Speaker – Richard Cooke, Aecom 

Wednesday 17th November 2010, 6.30pm start 

Physics Lecture Theatre, The University of Warwick, 
Coventry CV4 7AL 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

Richard Cooke, Director of Transportation at Aecom, 
will return to The University of Warwick to discuss his 
thoughts on the development of Suspension Bridges. 
 
He will look at the historical advancement of these 
bridges in terms of span, construction types, 
technology, performance, operation & maintenance 
and the future. 

 

Refreshments will be available outside the lecture 
room from 6pm. 
Registered charity number 210252 
Charity registered in Scotland number SC038629  

 

For further information and to register your interest, please contact 

the West Midlands Graduates & Students Committee at  

gswmid@googlemail.com 

 
CPD: This event may be considered for contributing to a recognised Continuing Professional Development (CPD) scheme as part 
of personal development. Delegates should check their individual scheme requirements. 


	The Graduates & Students Group invites you to the 2010
	Bridges Technical Meeting
	Selected thoughts on the development of
	Suspension Bridges
	Speaker – Richard Cooke, Aecom
	Wednesday 17th November 2010, 6.30pm start
	Physics Lecture Theatre, The University of Warwick,
	Coventry CV4 7AL


